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Dear Parishioners of St. John’s/St. Joseph’s and St. Mary’s,  
 

“The path of the Christian life often leads in the opposite direction of the world around us.” — Anonymous 

 

 The life of people who live out Christ’s principles of a Truly Christian Life, will always be countercultural.  Jesus 

was countercultural in His time, and we all must as well.  

 We are bombarded daily with what will make us happy, things we need to have to make our life perfect, or we 

need to get this product to make our life complete.  We are obsessed with money it seems.  If we have enough money 

to live a comfortable life, that should be enough.  People who talk about money all the time make it clear what is most 

important in their lives and really by their talking kind of tell others where Christ and His teachings fit in their priorities.  

 It is kind of thought-provoking as I think back over my life.  As I shared with you before, my two brothers and I 

lost our father when I was eight years old.  My mom worked in the factory at GE in Schenectady for thirty-nine years and 

things were always tight moneywise.  My mom always instilled in us that God will provide and in fact we had all we 

needed and never knew we were lacking anything, mainly because we didn’t know what we were lacking. 

 So, as a result, money hasn’t been my main priority.  Helping people, loving people, and appreciating people’s 

generosity with their funds to the less fortunate, generosity with their talents and time, have always meant more to me.   

 A Christian life then is not all about “ME,” it’s all about others and how we can enrich or help others who need 

our help.  In our world today, that is still as countercultural as it was in Jesus’ time.  God needs to use us all to help to 

provide. I am very impressed how many people in our faith communities provide for others in small ways and in big 

ways.  

 

                                                                                                                    God Bless, 

                                                                                                                           Fr. Tom 

PASTOR’S CORNER 

We are pleased to welcome a new member to our parish family. 
 

Stella Brin Raymond 
  

received the Sacrament of Baptism this weekend.   
May the Lord be gracious to her and her family and bless them always. 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

 
November - Children Who Suffer 

 
We pray for children who are suffering, especially those who are homeless, orphans, and victims of war; may they be 

guaranteed access to education and the opportunity to experience family affection. 

THE POPE’S MONTHLY INTENTIONS FOR 2022 

Any youth interested in singing at the 4:00pm Christmas Eve liturgy, please contact Maureen Billa at 518-449-2232, 
Ext. 12 or maureenbilla@stmaryny.org 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR AND TEEN ENSEMBLE 
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LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS 

FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 20, 2022 

Mon 11/21 
 

 No Mass 

Tue 11/22   12:00PM SJESJ +SAINT CECILIA, VIRGIN, MARTYR 

Wed 11/23      8:30AM CSM +SAINT CLEMENT I, POPE, MARTYR 

Thu 11/24      9:00AM CSM IN THANKSGIVING TO ALL OUR PARISHIONERS 

Fri 11/25      8:30AM CSM NO MASS 

Sat 11/26     4:00PM     SJESJ +CORRIE SILIGATO, by Sandy Raus 
+EDWARD NOVAK, by his niece, Cheryl Kawola 
+MARIA CANGEMI, by Pasqualina Barbieri 

Sun 11/27      8:00AM     
 
       
              
   
    
 
    9:30AM 
 
      
   11:00AM 

CSM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SJESJ 
 
 
CSM 

+JOHN SCHILLINGER, by Frances Girzone 
+REV. JERRY GINGRAS, by Maria Pangilinan 
+CELESTE CAPIO, by Maria Pangilinan 
+EDWARD & BERNICE LIPTAK, by Linda Liptak-Tubbs 
+DOMENICK & FLORENCE BENSI, by The Reardon Family 
+MONSIGNOR ANTHONY MARCHITELLI, by Roger & Marilyn Rooney 
 
+PRO POPULO (for the People of the Parish) 
 
 
+RAY TESIERO, 6 Mos. Anniv., by Mary Tesiero 
 

November 12th and November 13th Collections SJESJ CSM 

Offertory received from Regular Collection $2,497.00 $4,802.00 

Offertory received from E-Giving $704.57 $2,303.75 

Total offertory received from last week $3,201.57 $7,105.75 

Budgeted weekly need from offertory $5,050.00 $6,685.00 

Last week’s difference (“-” is shortfall; “+” is overage) -$1,848.43 +$420.75 

Year to date actual offertory $64,416.59 $131,713.70 

Year to date budgeted offertory $101,000.00 $133,700.00 

Year to date difference (“-” is shortfall; “+” is overage) -$36,583.41 -$1,986.30 

Thanks to all who 
demonstrate such 

generous care for our 
parishes! 

Please remember our 
parishes in your 

will...we are: 
“St. Mary’s Church, 
Clinton Heights, NY” 
or “The Parish of St, 
John the Evangelist/ 

St. Joseph” 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

REPORT FOR:  THE THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Please register as a parishioner!  We will automatically get you subscribed to The Evangelist, the diocesan newspaper.  We will 
send you offertory envelopes so that you can track your contributions to the parish.  You will be on our parish rolls to make things go 
smoothly when it is time for a wedding, baptism, funeral, or other needs.  You can also call either Parish Office to register.  
  
                   The Parish of St. John the Evangelist/St. Joseph                        The Church of St. Mary at Clinton Heights 
                   518-465-0482                                 518-449-2232 

PARISH REGISTRATION 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

Remember that if East Greenbush Central Schools or Rensselaer Schools are delayed or cancelled on a given day, the 

daily 8:30am and 12:00 Noon Masses will be cancelled. 



EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 

2022/2023 Formation Year 
 
Elementary Program (Grades - K-5 ) 

• 8th Session, Sunday, 12/04/22; 9:30am - 10:45am 

• 9th Session, Sunday, 12/11/22; 9:30am - 10:45am 
 
 
Middle School Program (Grades - 6-8) 

• 3rd Session, Monday, 11/21/22; 7:00pm - 8:30pm 

• 4th Session, Monday, 12/05/22; 7:00pm - 8:30pm 
 
 
High School Program (Grades - 9-10) 

• 4th Session, Monday, 11/28/22; 7:00pm - 8:30pm 

• 3rd Session, Monday, 12/12/22; 7:00pm - 8:30pm 
 
 
DO YOU HAVE A CHILD IN COLLEGE?   
Help them stay in touch with the parish.  The parish would like to send a care package for finals week.  The 
care package is full of well wishes, goodies and treats, in addition to updates on parish activities and a  
schedule of the upcoming liturgical celebrations.  If you would like your child to receive a goodie package, please simply email your 
college mailing address to Maureen Billa at maureenbilla@stmaryny.org. 
 
 

Confirmation  

Please congratulation Marissa and Kylar Fiacco who received the Sacrament of Confirmation Sunday, November 
20th at the 9:30am Mass at the Parish of St. John the Evangelist/St. Joseph.     

Thursday, December 8, 2022 at 6:30pm - Advent Prayer and Reflection at Sacred Heart - 3 Catholic Way, 
Castleton 
 
The season of Advent is meant to be a season of preparation and anticipation as we await the joyous celebration 
of the birth of the Christ child.  Unfortunately, the reality for some is that this time of year brings feelings of loneli-
ness and loss that can result from the passing of a loved one, a broken relationship, an unanticipated illness and 
this past year the uncertainty in our lives that have resulted from the ongoing tension in the world.  This gathering 

is meant to provide an opportunity for anyone to come together in Church to support and pray as a community as we seek the comfort 
that can only be realized when we are able to release our personal struggles to God.   

BLUE CHRISTMAS PRAYER SERVICE 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Albany - Office of Lay Ministry & Parish Faith Formation 
 
This is My Body Given for You: 
An Advent Reflection on the Eucharist… with Rev. Richard Fragomeni, Priest of the Diocese 
of Albany, Professor of Liturgy & Preaching, Catholic Theological Union, Chicago 
 
Wednesday, November 30, 2022 – 2:00pm - 3:30pm 
Virtual Presentation by Zoom 
To register-  hhtps://webapps.rcda.org/ParishFaithFormation/  
Please register by November 28th – There is no cost for the event. 
 
During Advent we prepare our hearts to celebrate the gift of Emmanuel- God with us.  Each time we gather for Eucharist, the only  
repeatable Sacrament of Initiation, we celebrate the gift of Christ’s enduring presence with us in His Body and Blood.  Please 
join Fr. Fragomeni as he leads us in a reflection that will nourish our Advent waiting and deepen our participation in the Eucharist. 
 
We look forward to being with you!  If you have any questions, please call us at 518-453-6670 

ADVENT OFFERING 
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         CSM NEWS   

Honored for the Month of November 
Bread and Wine:  Deceased Priests of the Diocese of Albany 
Sanctuary Light: Deceased Priests of the Diocese of Albany 
 
Prayer Services - Queen of Peace Prayer Group 
The Queen of Peace Prayer Group will meet in the Parish Office on Monday, November 28th at 1:00pm.  All are welcome. 
 
Cans & Bottles Still Wanted at SJESJ 
SJESJ is still collecting cans and bottles for donation.  They may be left on the left side of the carport, in the landing area, near the 
back door of the Parish Offices.  If you can help, please consider dropping them off.  If you have any questions please contact the 
parish office at 518-465-0482. 
 
CoNSERNS-U 
In this time of need, please remember those who don’t have enough to eat and drop off food for CoNSERNS-U in the back of Church.  
Also, personal care items are always in demand. 
 
 

SJESJ NEWS 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Adoration will be on the Mondays listed below at 6:00pm in the Chapel.   
 

• November 21st 

• November 28th 

• December 5th 

JOYFUL HEART PRAYER GROUP 

 
The next meeting of the ABLAZE Prayer Group facilitated by Joyful Heart will be Tuesday, December 6th, in the St. Mary's Chapel, 
163 Columbia Turnpike, Rensselaer, NY @ 7:30pm - 9:00pm for live worship music, meditating on the week's Gospel readings, and 
praying for each other’s intentions.  Please join us to praise Our Lord well!  Any questions, please call Julie Teal at 518-477-7511.   

GRIEF SUPPORT 

 
The next meeting of the Grief Support Group will be Tuesday, December 6th, at 1:00pm at CSM in the Raphael Room.   
Meetings are scheduled for the 1st Tuesday of each month at 1:00pm.   

 
Christmas Giving Trees   
 
This year we will again support the CoNSERNS-U Holiday Store. We will be collecting gift cards from Walmart 
and items for teenagers (some suggestions: ear pods, power pods, jewelry, nail polish sets, makeup/lip 
gloss kits, cell phone cases, Fujifilm Instax Mini 11 Instant Camera, leggings, hoodies, arts/crafts sup-
plies/kits, hair products, sports related items,  steel water bottles, Axe body care gift packs etc.). Please 
be as generous as you can be as these donations will help children and families in need during this joyous sea-
son. The gift cards and items for teenagers will be collected on Sundays November 20th and 27th as well as on  
December 4th. There will be a Christmas decorated box at the entrance of the Church for you to drop your gift cards into and a bin for 
the items for teenagers. Thank you for sharing hope, peace, love, and joy during this Advent season! 

REVERENCE OF LIFE MINISTRY 



ST. MARY’S SUPPORT TO-CoNSERNS-U.  Their pantry needs this week are:  peanut butter, toilet paper, shampoo, canned fruits, 
and pasta.  Thank you so much for your continuous support.  
 
 
Cans and bottles redeemable in New York can be donated at St. Mary’s.  Please rinse all containers.  Leave caps on 
to prevent crushed bottles.  (Open containers are still accepted.)  Keep them in tied bags; nothing loose and place in 
the green dumpster by the Church  garage.  Thank you for supporting CoNSERNS-U. 

CONSERNS-U 

                                      

                                                         November 20, 2022 

                                                         
                                               In Memory of Donald Lyman,  

                                                          

                                                                  By 

 

                                  Rose Lyman and sons, Christopher & Michael 

 
                                                                               
 The fresh flower arrangements placed on the altar are in memory or honor of a loved one or as a  
thanksgiving for a special occasion (birthday, anniversary, etc.).  

  
If you would like to donate a flower arrangement  for the altar, please contact the Parish Office at 518-449-2232 or send an email to:  
office@stmaryny.org.  The cost is $30. 

ALTAR FLOWERS - CSM 

Celebrate the Church of St. Joseph’s Christmas Festival of Lights bus trip on December 17th.  Bus leaves for Shrine from Yankee 
Trails (3rd Avenue Extension, Rensselaer) at 9:00am and departs for home at 7:00pm.  Walk among 500,000 lights that develop this 
year’s theme Living Light at the National Shrine of our Lady of La Salette in Attleboro, MA.  The cost is $50 per person.  This includes 
the bus, driver tip, and donation to the Shrine.  There is a limit of 54 paid participants.  Call Marge Heffner at 518-283-0254 to save 
your spot.   

CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS 
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WE PRAY TO THE LORD 

 

Joseph Bradley 

Joanne Zalucki 

Michael Zenzen 

Rita Zenzen 

  

Please let us know if, or when, we can remove 

someone’s name, or if someone should be added 

to this list.  Call the Parish Office at CSM - (518) 

449-2232 or at SJESJ  - (518) 465-0482. 

MAINTENANCE PEOPLE 

We are looking for two (2) reliable maintenance people to undertake upkeep and repair tasks in the interior and exterior of our parish 
communities.  We will rely on you for the upkeep of our facilities by doing a variety of tasks.   The two part-time positions will work 20 
hours at the Church of St. Mary at Clinton Heights and 18 hours at The Parish of St. John the Evangelist/St. Joseph.  These positions 
will report to the Pastoral Associate for Operations.   For a more detailed description, please look at the Church of St. Mary and St. 
John/St. Joseph websites.  Inquiries by November 28th.  Please contact Ben Patten (518) 391-0086 or ben@stmaryny.org.   

 




